Town of Panton Policy for Non-Profit Funding Requests (Adopted April 4, 2011)

The Town of Panton Selectboard hereby enacts the following policy for all Non-Profit Funding Requests:

- 1. New requests for funding or changes in funding requests will require a petition signed by 10% of the legal voters of Panton accompanied by a letter of request.
- 2. If the Non-Profit request is not increasing or changing the funding request, only the letter of request is required and no petition is required.

(adopted at the April 4, 2011 Selectboard Meeting)